
 
 

 

ASCCP Representatives for External Committees Selection Policy 

 

Introduction 

In order to support the effective exchange of ideas while ensuring decisions are made from the “voice” of 

ASCCP, ASCCP will follow this policy for determining ASCCP Representatives for external committees. 

These external committees are groups of advocates representing a variety of constituents who are in the 

anogenital and HPV-related field working towards a common goal. 

 

Selection Process 

The number of ASCCP Representatives will be determined by the request of the external committee.  

The Executive Committee will work in conjunction with the CEO to recommend ASCCP representatives. 

Once the representatives are nominated, the nomination will go to the full ASCCP Board of Directors for 

confirmation. 

In an effort to provide fresh perspective and create new opportunities for members, every two years the 

Executive Committee will review the ASCCP representatives, and may provide alternative names for the 

Board’s consideration.   

 

This policy has been reviewed, approved, and adopted by the Board of Directors on October 7, 2023. 


